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Notice  2023-36:  Request  for
recommendations for IRS 2023-2024
Priority Guidance Plan

The IRS today released an advance version of Notice 2023-36 that invites recommendations for items
to be included on the 2023-2024 Priority Guidance Plan.

Read Notice 2023-36 [PDF 85 KB]

The Priority Guidance Plan is used by the IRS and Treasury Department each year to identify and
prioritize tax issues to be addressed through regulations, revenue rulings, revenue procedures, notices,
and other published administrative guidance.

The 2023-2024 Priority Guidance Plan will identify guidance projects that the Treasury Department and
the IRS intend to actively work on as priorities during the period from July 1, 2023, through June 30,
2024. Recommendations for guidance items to be included in the initial iteration of the 2023-2024
Priority Guidance Plan are requested to be submitted by June 9, 2023.
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The information contained in TaxNewsFlash is not intended to be “written advice concerning one or more Federal tax matters” subject to the requirements of section
10 37(a)(2) of Treasury Department Circular 230, as the content of this document is issued for general informational purposes only, is intended to enhance the reader’s
knowledge on the matters addressed therein, and is not intended to address the circumstances of any particular individual or entity. Aithough we endeavor to provide
accurate and timely information, there can be no guarantee that such information is accurate as of the date it is received or that it will continue to be accurate in the future.
No one should act on such information without appropriate professional advice after a thorough examination of the particular situation.
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Direct comments, including requests for subscriptions, to Washington National Tax. For more information, contact KPMG’s Federal Tax Legislative and Regulatory Services
Group at + 1 202.533.3712, 1801 K Street NW, Washington, DC 20006-1301.
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